
From: Verity Allen on behalf of General
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From: pam.skinner  
Sent: 28 March 2018 20:40
To: General
Subject: Planning Application
 

Ref.NYM/2017/0338/FL @ NYM/2017 0365/LB
Application for School House Farm, A islaby, Whitby,

To Mrs Ailsa Teasdale,

I wish to give Mr. Wilson my full support with regards to his single storey extension at
School House Farm ( not School House as stated in your letter). It appears that you would
like to make Mr. Wilson change the slate roof for some on duline sheets, how is that in
keeping with the rest of the building? The building work has all been done sympathetically
to a very high standard. I have fully inspected the plans and seen the property 1st hand and
they don't affect me or in fact any of the neighbours. They don't have a problem with the
development as it is not visible and doesn't interfere with there life style.
Mr Wilson has personally done an amazing amount for the village and has much support,
now with his failing health we are all behind him, as he certainly doesn't need anymore
stress.

Regards.
Mrs. P. Skinner,
52, Main Road,
A islaby,
Whitby,
YO21 1SW
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